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Super Micro Computer, Inc. (SMCI), a global leader in high-performance, high-efficiency server technology, and innovation, is 
announcing that its near-term targets to reduce greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions by 2032 have been approved by the Science Based 
Targets Initiative (SBTi). By setting a 1.5°C-aligned target, Supermicro is aligning its GHG emissions to the latest climate science, and, 
through its CDP disclosure (formerly the Carbon Disclosure Project), reporting its progress and status annually.

SBTi’s validation of our emissions reduction targets reflects Supermicro’s commitment to minimizing the company’s carbon footprint. 
The following are Supermicro’s near-term science-based targets that have received SBTi validation: 

•	 Supermicro’s Scope 1 and 2 Target (emissions produced directly by the company and its energy purchases):  
Commits to reduce absolute scope 1 and 2 emissions by 50.4% by 2032 from a 2022 base year.

•	 Supermicro’s Scope 3 Target (emissions consisting of upstream emissions from the company’s supply chain  
and downstream emissions from the use of products): Commits to reduce scope 3 emissions  
from the use of sold products 58.2% per thousand US Dollars value added within the same timeframe. 

 
Supermicro also released its annual Sustainability Report – below are a few highlights of our progress for energy-saving and GHG 
emission reduction achievements:

•	 Nearing completion of Energy Star certification for all product lines;

•	 Achieved LEED-Gold Certification for three buildings on the San Jose campus;

•	 Installed a full rack-scale liquid cooling production line on the San Jose, California campus and

•	 Received Green e® Energy certification from a third party (Constellation) for renewable energy purchases.  
 

In addition to a summary of the work supporting SBTi targets, the Sustainability Report provides stakeholder groups with a more 
detailed look at the company’s overall ESG performance. It includes updates on initiatives related to corporate governance, 
community engagement, and leadership. More information on SMCI’s progress can be found at Green Computing.

https://sciencebasedtargets.org/companies-taking-action#dashboard
https://sciencebasedtargets.org/companies-taking-action#dashboard
https://www.cdp.net/en
https://www.supermicro.com/GreenComputing/Supermicro-ESG-Report-2023.pdf

